McGinTtY, HiTtcH, PERSON,
YEADON & ANDERSON, P.C.

MEMORANDUM

TO: Charlotte City Council
FROM: Thomas M. Hitch, City Attorney
RE: CITY ATTORNEY REPORT

DATE: March 6, 2020

The following is my report to the City Council on issues in which our office
has been engaged since the last Council meeting;:

1. City of Charlotte v Brian Dunn. Our office is preparing discovery
requests which will be sent to Mr. Dunn next week. We have received no notice from
the court as of yet regarding a scheduling conference. We will continue to keep the
Council apprized.

2. Election Commission. I have had several contacts with the City Clerk
regarding adjustments in the personnel manning the precincts for the upcoming
March 10 election.

TMH:ddy



